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There are now more Americans who identify as lesbian, gay,
bisexual or transgender than at any time in history. A new
Gallup  poll  shows  that  the  LGBT  population  stands  at  7.6
percent. But look for it to peak soon.

More than half of that population identifies as bisexual, a
tribute, no doubt, to the encouragement they receive from
those who tell young people that in order to find their true
self, they need to “experiment.”

Then there are activists like Andrea Long Chu, a man who
falsely  claims  to  be  a  woman—he  is  featured  in  New  York
Magazine—who argues that transitioning to the opposite sex (a
biological impossibility) is a fundamental human right, even
for kids. He realizes, however, that he is having a hard time
trying to convince liberals to get on board. Many have elected
to sit this one out.

Chu  is  not  wrong  in  his  assessment:  many  liberals  are
reluctant to embrace transgenderism, and that is because they
know in their heart of hearts that this sick ideology is a
fraud. But God forbid they get tagged as a conservative, so it
is best to sit this one out. How brave.

The good news is that support for transgenderism is waning. By
a margin of 3-1, a new Rasmussen poll found that the public is
opposed to giving minors puberty blockers and submitting them
to sex-reassignment surgery. As for males who claim to be a
female and want to compete in girl and women’s sports, the
survey found that by a margin on 7-1, Americans are opposed to
it.
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More good news. In England, the National Health Service has
ruled that doctors can no longer prescribe puberty blockers to
children seeking to transition. The statement said that “there
is not enough evidence of safety and clinical effectiveness.”

There will come a day when the public will look back at this
period in Western history (the rest of the world has never
bought into this mad idea) and declare it to be an era when
child abuse was celebrated by the medical profession, as well
as by elites in all walks of life.

This  is  the  most  critical  civil  rights  issue  of  our
day—protecting children from those activists, philanthropists,
educators, journalists, social media influencers, therapists
and doctors who prey on them for ideological or financial
profit. The tide is turning against them, but it is not fast
enough.

Had we followed the teachings of the Catholic Church on this
subject—as well as on matters of sexuality in general—we would
not have gone down this road in the first place. However, it
is never too late to wake up.


